
From: Gillian Clark <ballochhaldanecc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 08 September 2022 13:50 
To: planningemail - Loch Lomond <planning@lochlomond-trossachs.org> 
Subject: Lomond Woods 2022/0157/PPP 
 
FAO Caroline Strugnell 
 
Dear Caroline  
 
Balloch and Haldane Community Council met on 7/9/22 to make their decision on whether we 
support or object to the Planning in Principle application ref no 
2022/0157/PPP, Lomond Banks. 
 
BHCC distributed 3,000 surveys to every household in our area, we received 410 responses, 103 in 
favour of, 305 against and 2 void, this equated to  
25% in favour of, 74% against and 1% void. We did not feel this was a true local representation of 
the Community as only 10% of households had voted against. 
 
BHCC have therefore made the decision to support the application having taken into consideration 
the Local Plan which was agreed by the Park-wide Community and Statutory bodies that the area 
concerned be zoned for visitor experience, however, this is not to say that BHCC will not object to 
the scale of the development as further planning applications are made for the finer details.  
 
Regards 
 
Gillian Clark 
Secretary  
Balloch and Haldane Community Council  
 


